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January 23, 2023 

Chair Jeffrey L. Campbell 
General Laws Subcommittee 4 
Pocahontas Building Room W229 
900 E. Main Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 
 
Dear Chair Campbell,  

My name is John Musso, and I’m the Government Affairs Manager at the Arlington Chamber of 
Commerce. On behalf of the Arlington Chamber, I would like to express our support for HB2050. 
The Chamber supports extending the authority for local public bodies to have greater options to 
meet electronically, and this legislation is a step forward. We ask you to please support HB 
2050 in General Laws Subcommittee 4 this afternoon. 

Sincerely, 

John Musso 

 

John Musso 

Government Affairs Manager 

Arlington Chamber of Commerce 

2009 14th Street North, Suite 100 

Arlington, VA 22201 

(703) 525-2400 ext. 203 
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